VILLA VICTORIA ACADEMY
AP Calculus Summer Packet

2018
To An Incoming AP Calculus Student,

Attached is the summer packet requirement for passage into the AP Calculus program. Retention of material is essential to success and this review work should enable you to enhance your performance in AP Calculus by reinforcing the concepts learned in the previous Algebra courses.  

Please follow these directions very carefully. 
Go to http://vva-ck.weebly.com to access the summer packet.

1) Downloaded and printed the necessary pages 
from the summer 
packet.  If you have any difficulty with this process, contact the 
upper school office for a paper copy.




2)  Complete the Portfolio assignments by following the directions 
carefully.  Watch accuracy, spelling and label all graphs.
3)  Be sure to cite any resources used.
4)  Do not try to write all the portfolio assignments in one sitting, 
i.e., space your work periods over the entire break.

Since this packet will be your initial grade toward the first marking period, it is important that it is completed to the best of your ability and submitted on time. The completed packet is due 
Friday, September 7, 2018
Hopefully through this assignment, you will feel more comfortable and confident entering into the rigors of the AP Calculus.  Be sure to enjoy your summer break and best wishes for your success in the fall semester.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Ann Conway-Konzelman

